
 

 

 

 

Monday 20th July 2020 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Letter of Support – Changing Places NZ 

 

Complex Care Group is pleased to write this letter of support for Changing Places NZ. 

 

Complex Care Group supports the family/whanau and aiga of those with very high and complex 

disability needs including physical, intellectual and sensory disabilities, chronic health conditions and 

those with serious accidental injuries.  Many of the families we support care for a loved one with 

medical vulnerabilities.  Full and thorough physical access to clean, modern fit-for-purpose toileting 

and changing facilities are a fundamental right for any person, including the most profoundly 

disabled in our community.   

 

We support the drive of Changing Places NZ in seeking to ensure their gold-standard quality 

toileting/changing facilities are available in communities throughout New Zealand.  To be truly 

inclusive New Zealand must ensure the dignity of access to appropriate toilet facilities for all New 

Zealanders.    

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa Martin 

Director, Complex Care Group 

Phone 027 266 7690 

Email complexcaregroup@xtra.co.nz   

P.O. Box 11-533, Ellerslie, Auckland 1643 

mailto:complexcaregroup@xtra.co.nz

